
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-ATT-080-231011 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
Please find a photo of overall work completed at this site, as construction is now complete. If you 
need any additional information, please let us know! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager 
ATT New England 
401-952-6205 
 

 
 


